
From: rcryan@nmpf.org [mailto:rcryan@nmpf.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 11:26 AM 
Subject: Additional Request for Information on Producer-Handlers 
 
            This is another formal request for data from your office.  In addition to the data requested below, 
please provide “Summary of FO Plant Structure” data, similar to the attached, for the most recent month 
possible, but no earlier than February 2009.  Please provide this data to me when it is available; and 
please also introduce this data, and the data we requested on January 30 (in its final form), into the 
record at the anticipated hearing on producer handler and exempt plant status. 
  
            Thank you for your assistance.  Please call me if you have any questions. 
  
                                    Roger 
  
Roger Cryan 
Vice President, Milk Marketing & Economics 
National Milk Producers Federation 
2101 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 400 
Arlington, Virginia  22201 
(703) 294-4350 
 


